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Local Plan consultation
1 message

James Flanagan 14 February 2023 at 09:15
To: CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Good morning,

Please see below an email from Nicola Webber at  regarding the Local Plan
consultation. The email was sent before closure of the consultation but bounced back (the date the email was sent is
recorded below). Please could Miss Webber’s comments be included as part of the Local Plan consultation.

Kind regards,

James Flanagan
Chestfield Liberal Democrats 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

On Tuesday, February 14, 2023, 8:41 am, Jacquie Webber  wrote:

From: Jacquie Webber 
Sent: 16 January 2023 16:03
To: consultations@canterbury.fov.uk <consultations@canterbury.fov.uk>
Subject: Planning
 
Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to comment on the proposed planning application for Brooklands farm, South
Street, WHITSTABLE.

I feel that any proposed building should avoid the recreation ground.  It is a community
asset, which residents use for exercise and recreation.  There is football played in the winter
and cricket in the summer, so is used all year round.  This encourages young children into
sport, which is beneficial.

Regards,
Nicola Webber

Sent from my iPad
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